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NOTICE

By WhatsApp/Website

It is observed that some times during examinations Mobiles and other valuable
materials are missing from the bags of students. Hence, all the students of Govt. Auto.
College, Rourkela and Govt. H.S .School, Rourkela are directed not to bring Mobile or
valuable materials during Examinations.

Any loss of Mobile or valuable materials from the bags of the students they
themselves will be responsible.
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Copy to Notice Board/ Girls Common Room/ Website/ Section Oficer/ Principal’s file for
information and necessary action.
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